PSED Review Steering Group – summary of second meeting

Chair: Rob Hayward

Friday 25th January 2013

10:00am to 12:00pm
Summary
The second meeting of the independent Steering Group:
· Updated the group on progress made on the review;

· Informed the group of external meetings and Ministerial meetings that had taken place;

· Discussed the broader context to the review e.g. regulatory matters and the ongoing review of the Judicial Review process; and
· Received evidence relating to case law and discussed what this means for the Review.
Key points

· Project Update – Members noted that the timing for the review has been extended to ensure evidence could be gathered more widely.   
· Evidence Gathering – The group were updated on the approach and progress for gathering evidence:

· Questionnaire - The Group felt a questionnaire might not yield robust evidence; however they were clear about the importance of quantitative evidence and asked the Review team to consider alternative ways of collecting this. 

· Roundtables – the Group agreed to holding a number of roundtables following comments from the previous meeting:
· The first roundtable with the Voluntary Community Sector (VCS) and representatives from the Trade Unions is due to take place on the 30th January. 

· The second roundtable with public sector Legal Advisors is due to take place on the 6th February.

· Submitting Evidence – the Group agreed that organisations should be invited to submit evidence on the Duty and how it is operating. Members agreed that the aim is to select a range of organisations that represent different viewpoints and expertise, particularly those not captured by the roundtables.  
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